
 

THIRD INTERNATIONAL CARIBBEAN CONFERENCE OF
ENTOMOLOGY AND 78TH ANNUAL MEETING OF THE 

FLORIDA ENTOMOLOGICAL SOCIETY

 

The Third International Caribbean Conference of Entomology (78th Annual Meet-
ing of the Florida Entomological Society) will be held August 6-10, 1995, at the Carari
Hotel, San Jose, Costa Rica. Registration forms and information will be mailed to
members and have appeared in the Newsletter.

 

SUBMISSION OF PAPERS

The deadline for submission of papers for the 78th Annual Meeting of the Florida

 

Entomological Society will be 

 

Tuesday 10 May, 1995

 

. The meeting format will be
similar to those in the past with eight minutes allotted for presentation of oral papers
and two minutes for discussion. Confirmation of receipt of papers will be sent to the
first author. There will be oral student paper sessions with awards as in previous
years. A description of the format for judging the student papers has been printed in
the Newsletter. Students participating in the judged sessions must be members of the
Florida Entomological Society and registered for the meeting.
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